
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 

March 5, 2014 

 

TO:  Members of the MVSEC Executive Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 

  Natalie Assell, Behavior Technical Assistant 

 

RE:  Institute Day, February 28, 2014 

 

The attached table lists the variety of activities for Mid-Valley staff on the Institute Day, 

February 27, 2014.   

 

Member district staff also attended some of these events as well.  The Pam Leonard’s session for 

paraprofessionals had nearly 200 participants who learned about techniques to work with 

students with autism.  Anita Archer spoke about literacy strategies for at-risk learners and had 

approximately 150 participants.  And, approximately 40 Speech-Language Pathologists 

participated in a workshop about Common Vocabulary.   

 

Many thanks to Natalie Assell, Maureen Joy, Karin Alber, and Bonnie Carlson who helped make 

this day so successful.   
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